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Dear Sir or Madam,

I am writing to express growing concerns about the use of the FAIR Health database by auto insurers in
determining reimbursements for medically necessary care. | believe use of the FAIR Health Database
should be extremely limited for the following reasons:

e Autoinsurers are increasingly relying on the FAIR Health database to reduce or deny payments for
legitimate treatments. However, the methodology behind this database remains unclear to
patients, providers, and even regulators.

e This lack of transparency is resulting in patients and healthcare providers unfairly shouldering the
financial burden of care.

e Providers’ treatment plans are being arbitrarily undercut, with little to no explanation, regardless
of the clinical necessity or individual needs of the patient.

e The use of generalized data or “cookbook” medicine as a one-size-fits-all reimbursement model
fails to reflect the complexity and nuance of actual patient care.

e Patients who pay for auto insurance premiums rightfully expect to receive the full range of
benefits promised — not to have medically indicated care denied based on opaque data
algorithms.

We urgently need full transparency into how the FAIR Health database is used, and stronger oversight to
ensure that reimbursement decisions are fair, justified, and based on individualized patient needs — not
arbitrary averages.

In Good Health,
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ph: 206-440-7700

fax: 206-440-8900
www.NorthStarChiropracticCenter.com



www.NorthStarChiropracticCenter.com

view my credentials here: (Tap Here to See)

This electronic transmission and any attachments may contain information which is confidential, proprietary, privileged or otherwise protected by law. This information is
intended solely for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient, you are prohibited to read, print, retain, copy, disseminate, or take any
action in reliance upon the contents of this message or any part of it. If you have received this electronic transmission in error, please delete it and immediately notify our office by
telephone or e-mail.



